
CHAPEL-EN-LE-FRITH PARISH COUNCIL 
 

Minutes of the Meeting of the Communications Committee held on 
8 November 2018 at the Town Hall, Chapel-en-le-Frith. 

 
 

 
Present: Councillor M Smith in the Chair 

Councillors J Brook, D King and Mrs M Morrison 
 
In Attendance: Mrs SE Stockdale – Clerk to the Council 
    
 
Apologies:  Councillor Mrs J Street. 
 
  
19/228  Social Media 
 
The Committee considered a draft Social Media Policy which will be 
presented to the Full Council for approval. 
 
It was agreed that social media posts from the Council should be shared on 
the ‘Growing up in Chapel’ page. 
 
The F & GP Committee will be asked to ensure that social media is covered in 
Standing Orders. 
 
It was agreed that the Council should have a photo permission form. 
 
The Clerk was asked to seek advice from DALC as to the declaration of 
interests in relation to ‘Facebook friends’. 
 
It was agreed that social media training may be beneficial to members and the 
Clerk will ask DALC if they are looking to provide training. 
 
 
19/229  Welcome Pack 
 
It was agreed that this be considered at the next meeting as the Regeneration 
Grant from High Peak Borough Council could fund 50% of layout and printing 
costs. 
 
19/230   Date of Next Meeting 
 
To be arranged in January 2019 
 
 
There being no further business the Chairman declared the meeting closed. 
 
CHAIRMAN 



 
 
 
 
 


